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May 28, 2013

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1 E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2013-0070
BOMA Final Submissions

Fagler, Rubinoff LLP
Lawyers

77 King Street West
Suite 3000, Pd Box 95

TD Centre
Toronto, ON MSK I G8

t: 416.864.9700 ~ f: 416.941.$$52
fo~lers,com

Reply To: Thomas Brett
Direct Dial: 416.864.9700
E-mail: tbrett@foglers.com
Our File No. 13/2788

Please find attached the final submissions of Building Owners and Managers Association,
Greater Toronto (BOMA), in the above noted proceeding.

Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOF~ P

f~
Thomas Brett
TB/cg
Encls.
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BOMA Final Submissions

1. BOMA has carefully reviewed Powerstream's prefiled evidence and its interrogatary
responses to BOMA and to other intervenors;

2. Powerstream's original submission demonstrated creativity, a keen understanding of CDM
and conformance with the CDM Code and Guidelines. In its responses to BOMA Toronto's
Interrogatories as well as those of the other intervenors, PowerStream has further
demonstrated a thorough analysis of the shortfalls that would result if it was restricted to the
Province Wide Programs. Clearly PowerStream has strongly contributed to efforts to
improve both the OPA's province wide programs and the OPA's change management
process. PowerStream has carefully reviewed the gaps in the province wide programs and
assessed a broad array of options. Some of these options could readily be developed into
programs as well; and

3. Accordingly BOMA recommends that PowerStream's proposed program be approved.

Respectfully,

Tom Brett
Counsel & BOMA
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